
              
 
 
          Saturday, August 22 

  Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.   +Thomas J Noto   
Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

      Sunday, August 23 

 8:00 a.m.  + Nicolina Reitano 

10:00 a.m.   +Steven Requena 

  3:00 p.m.    +Michael Schill, Jr. 

  5:00 p.m.    People of the Parish 

   Monday, August 24 

7:30 a.m.    +Sophie & +Walter Wiecek  
   Tuesday, August 25 

7:30 a.m.    +Richard Holliday 

   Wednesday, August 26 
6:15 p.m.      +Regina Barretto Montalban 

                       Thursday, August 27 

7:30 a.m.    +Frances Tighe 
  Friday, August 28 

7:30 a.m.    +Eileen Gahrmann 

     Saturday, August 29 

   Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.     +Carmelina Morelli 

 Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 Sunday, August 30 

 8:00 a.m.      People of the Parish 

10:00 a.m.     +Andrew Moynihan 

  3:00 p.m*    +Dawn Rodriguez 

  5:00 p.m      +Jimmy Guglielmo 

    *Sung Traditional Latin Mass 

    Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for August 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maximum allowable occupancy 110 
CONGREGATION MUST WEAR FACE 

COVERINGS UPON ENTRY. 

NO MASK – NO MASS 

Family/Couples may sit together. 
 

Please note:  next Sunday, August 30th Fr. Sean 
Winters will celebrate the 8am Mass indoors 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

            
Collection for August 16 – $ 2,452.00 

Mail Donations $ 1,006.00 
Missionary Cooperation Plan $ 1,617.00 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary $693.00 

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.      

Sunday, August 23, 2020  

Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“…Or who has given the Lord anything that he may 

be repaid?” (Romans 11:35)  St. Paul reminds us of a 

central fact of stewardship.  We cannot give the Lord 

anything – God already owns it all.  God made 

everything.  All we can do is return a portion of God’s 

many gifts back to Him.  Sincere gratitude for our 

gifts opens our hearts to joyful generosity!  Through 

your generous sharing, you just may be the answer to 

someone’s prayer. 

 

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

 
+Bread & Wine+ 
Richard Holliday 

 
 For a Specific Week May be arranged by calling 

the Parish Office.  Donation $25.00. 
 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and 

text!  All the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily 

basis, ministry news & more. 

Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign u online  

at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier 
online giving and payment system 
for Corpus Christi and church 

communities throughout the nation. 

Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE 

GIVING by logging on to our website:  

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families 

that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage 

your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the 

convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe 

and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is 

made.  You may even view your giving history just by 

logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started 

 

The Maritime World  
We pray for all those who work and 
live from the sea, among them 
sailors, fishermen and their 
families. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


Children’s Faith Formation Registration for the  

Fall of 2020 is ongoing through the summer. 

Forms are available at the church entrances or at the 

parish office.  Every child who plans to attend the 

program must fill out the new form by August 30th.  

Payment should accompany form, please make any 

checks payable to Corpus Christi Church.  All Classes 

will be held every Saturday   Grades 1-4 will meet 9:30-

10:30, and grades 4-8 will meet 11am-12noon in the 

parish hall. Any information, questions may be emailed to 

Corpuschristichurcb5@gmail.com 

 
Returning to Masses with a Congregation 

Those in vulnerable groups should stay home. 
Those who are sick or symptomatic must stay 

home.  Wash hands at home and use hand sanitizer 

prior to entering the church.  Face masks are 

expected by all except for the very young.  The 

faithful will  be expected to bring their own hand 

sanitizer for their family.  Always maintain 

physical/social distance of 6 feet.  Congregation will 

enter through the front door only.  Exit through all 

doors after Mass.  NO ENTRY ON SIDE DOORS.  The 

church has been sanitized and will be cleaned after 

each Mass.   

CHURCH HALL WILL BE CLOSED TO THE 
CONGREGATION INCLUDING ACCESS TO THE 
RESTROOMS DOWNSTAIRS.              
Livestream Mass every Saturday 5:00 p.m. English. 

7:00 p.m. (Portuguese) & Sunday 8:00am  

ARE BOTH OUTSIDE MASSES  WEATHER 

PERMITTING- 10:00 a.m., 11:30(Portuguese),. 

3pm Sung Traditional Latin Mass & 5:00 p.m 

(all inside) 

Please note: The 8:30 am Mass is now officially 

changed to 8am throughout the year. 

Confessions are available by appointment or on 
Saturday afternoon 3:30 to 4:30 p.m. and 
Wednesdays prior to the mass 5-5:45.   Confessions 
will be heard in front of the grotto (weather 
permitting) or in the church hall vestibule.    

 
2020 Missionary Cooperation Plan 

Many thanks for your generosity last weekend for the 

Mission Appeal.  A total of $1,617.00 was collected 

and will be forwarded to the Missions. 

 

Dispensation from Obligation 

The dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass 
will remain in effect until further notice.  No one 
will be required to attend Mass during this period 
of time.  While the obligation to attend Mass is 
dispensed, the faithful are to keep the Lord’s Day 
holy by some other means.  For example, they 
should tune into a live streamed Mass, and can also 
be encouraged to pray the Liturgy of the Hours, 
reading and reflecting on Sacred Scripture,  
praying the rosary or some other devotion. 

 
“The Evangelization Ministry is hosting The Divine 

Mercy Chaplet every Sunday at 3pm via Zoom.  All 

are welcome to join and/or send their prayer 

intentions.  For further information and zoom link, 

please reference flocknotes sent every Sunday 

morning via email.  Please direct inquiries to 

corpuschristievm@gmail.com 

 

RESTORE ♥ REKINDLE ♥ RENEW 
What have you done for your marriage lately? 

Most couples lead very busy lives, even during 

this time of sheltering at home.  Jobs and family 

responsibilities often lead to a full calendar with 

not enough time to get it all done, let alone time 

for each other.  For this reason, we’ve developed 

an alternate marriage enrichment format 

designed for those who are not able to commit 

to a weekend away. 

You are invited to a virtual Worldwide Marriage 

Encounter Experience….. 

 
Join us from the comfort of your home via Zoom for eight 

evening sessions presented on Mondays and Thursdays 

from August 31 to September 24 (due to Labor Day, 

one session will be on Tuesday, September 8). 

The only requirement is a computer, iPad or tablet with 

access to the internet.  No prior knowledge of Zoom is 

necessary.  Workbooks and hand-outs will be sent to you 
before the start of the series. 

Married couples, priests and religious can register for this 

program at aweekendforyourmarriage.org or by calling 

Tom and Ruth DeFalco at 732-904-9636. 

A $50 application fee covers most of the cost, however, 

you will be invited to make a good faith offering at the end 

of the program.  The fee will be waived for anyone with 

financial strains. 



XT WEEK SEOND C 

Please keep in your prayers our Faith 

Formation Children who are/who have 

received the Sacrament of First Holy 

Communion throughout the month of 

August.  A listing of all the names of  the 

children will follow in a future bulletin in 

September. 

 
Donate a Pew In 
Memory of a Loved 
One/Family Names –  
   
If you have not yet made 
arrangements for a pew 

but are considering it, whether a family name or in 
Memory of a Loved One, call the parish office to 
select a pew or for more information.  Donation is 
$500.00.  Please note: you may wish to make 
installment payments. 

 
 

FoundLost n Found 

Our Lost n Found Box for those 
who accidentally leave items in the 
church is located in the usher’s 

closet. Usher’s closet is the right side door as 
you enter the front of the church (vestibule). 

 
The next drawing for our monthly 
Lucky Calendar is Tuesday, 
September 1st, at 1pm in the parish 
office. 
Some lucky winner will receive 
$500.00.  Good Luck to all who have 
entries in the drum.  If you don’t have 
any entries entered, you may call the parish office 
and we can sign you up immediately.  Calendars 
are $25.00 each, buy two for $50 and receive one 

free.   

 

Young Couples Bible Study 
Young married and engaged couples are invited 
to attend a Virtual Bible Study.  Grab dinner, 
your favorite drink and join us!  The first meeting 
will be on Monday, August 24th from 6:30-7:30 
p.m.  For details and to RSVP contact Cristina 
at cdaverso@diometuchen.org. 
ERE 
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BEREAVEMENT 
A Journey of Growth and Healing 

Surviving a Loss 

 
 
Grief is a process that takes time, 
but ultimately leads us to heal 
from the pain of the loss of a loved one: a spouse, a 
parent, a child, a sibling or a friend.  That grief is 
always with us because we never stop loving the one 
we lost.  However, grief does change as we learn to 
use our inner strengths to heal.  Our mission is to 
allow individuals to become more aware of their inner 
gifts and strengths.  Kathy Ostertag will come from a 
therapeutic stand while Sr. Kathleen will incorporate 
prayer and spirituality into the process.  Our group 
offers support to help with the feelings of isolation, 
sadness, loneliness, and grief in an atmosphere that 
is safe and reassuring, so each person can 
remember, reverence and honor their loved ones 
while learning to live their own lives to the fullest 
potential possible. 
Kathleen Ostertag, a licensed therapist, and I began 
our bereavement program at Corpus Christi last year.  
Because of COVID-19, we have been unable to 
continue with that program in person.  However, we 
are working on beginning again in September, and 
will run the group for 6-8 weeks by way of ZOOM 
(Even if you do not have a computer we will try to 
work something out.)  Grief is God’s gift to help us to 
heal physically, emotionally, and spiritually.  We hope 
you will allow us to accompany you along your 
healing journey.  Please CALL either of us for further 
information and/or to register for the group.  Our 
group will be small so sign u as soon as possible. 
Kathleen Ostertag, MA, LPC     732 390-5135  

Sr, Kathleen Dullea,shcj.MA     714-366-9063 
 

 

Care Calls – Do you know of an elderly person who 

may need help ordering/picking up groceries?  Or 

perhaps someone who would just benefit from 

receiving a call to check in on them?  Or do you have 

any prayer requests?   The Evangelization ministry 

would be happy to provide this type of assistance 

during these challenging times.  To reach us send an 

email to corpuschristievm@gmail.com or call the 

parish office and leave your name and phone number. 
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